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April, 29, 2022

Rachel Mitchell, Acting Maricopa County Attorney

Candidate for Maricopa County Attorney 


Dear Ms. Mitchell,


The members of the Goodyear Police Officers Association are pleased to inform you of their 
endorsement for election to the position of Maricopa County Attorney.  We value your honest 
support of local law enforcement, your commitment to justice for victims and their families 
within Maricopa County, and your experienced leadership.


As a law enforcement association, we feel you are a candidate in this race we can trust to 
reestablish trust within the Maricopa County Attorney’s Office, trust to seek justice for victims, 
and trust with law enforcement agencies.


We were honored you chose to speak with our association about your stance on important issues.  
Traveling to our city to speak to our small membership speaks volumes to your commitment to 
addressing the issues that affect us all.


Sincerely,


The members of the Goodyear Police Officers Association


 


